BELL ROCK SUBSTATION
REBUILD PROJECT

FALL RIVER, MASSACHUSETTS

WHAT?

National Grid is proposing substation upgrades at the existing Bell Rock
Substation, including reconfiguration and expansion of the substation
footprint, to accommodate new equipment like switches and circuit
breakers, installation of a new 43 x 66-foot control building, and new
perimeter fencing.

WHO?

National Grid is planning to invest approximately $16M in Fall River, MA
to rebuild the Bell Rock Substation.

WHERE?

The Bell Rock Substation is located at 181 Bell Rock Road in Fall River,
Massachusetts.

WHY?

The Bell Rock Substation will be upgraded and expanded to improve
the reliability and operability of the substation, and to accommodate
the termination of the existing M13 115 kilovolt (kV) transmission line
into the substation.
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WHEN?

Pending regulatory approvals, construction will begin in 2021 and the
substation will be commissioned in 2022.

BENEFITS

This project enables improved reliability and support for additional

infrastructure improvements in the Fall River area.
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For more information, contact: 833-233-7277 e SouthCoastReliabilityProjects.com e info@SouthCoastReliabilityProjects.com



